
Dear Customers, 

We have recently posted information about errors on recent utility billings. Staff is aware of the 
possible errors and staff has identified the nature of the errors. 

Our findings to date are as follows: 

1. Low density accounts: charges were overstated for debt service 
2. Medium density accounts: charges were correct 
3. Medium high density accounts (the recently built duets): charges for debt service and the 

storm water O&M were understated 

Changes for the October 18th billing were made. The table below shows what you will be billed 
on the November 18th bill. Please note that the volumetric charge for water and the garbage 
charge is not included in the table. Only the utility base and debt service charges were affected 
and are listed. 

We sincerely apologize for the errors and inconvenience to our customers. 

 


